
 

 

 

 

 

JISL/SEC/2021/10/B-2, B-6                         13
th

 October,2021. 

 

    To, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd., Corporate Relationship Department,  
1st Floor, New Trading Wing, Rotunda Building,  
P. J. Tower, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400 001. 
 

Fax No. 022 - 22723030/22721717. 
 Email: bse.surv@bseindia.com:   corp.relations@bseindia.com;      
 
Ref: Code No. 500219 (BSE) & Code No. 570004 (BSE) 

 
Ref: JISLJALEQS (NSE) for Ordinary Equity Shares & JISLDVREQS (NSE) for DVR Equity 
Shares 

   

   Your letter :  L/SURV/ONL/PV/IJ/ 2021-2022 / 781, thru email dated 13.10.2021. 

  

Sub: Regulation 30, SEBI (LODR), 2015 and related disclosures.  

    

   Attn : Mr. SHIVRAJ CHAVAN 

 

   Dear Sir, 

 

With reference to your above mentioned letter, we hereby clarify that: 

 

The Company has already disclosed all the events, information etc that have a bearing on the 

operation/performance of the Company, which include all price sensitive information, etc.  

 

The Company has been in compliance with all necessary disclosures under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR), 2015, 

lastly on 29
th  

 (after Annual General Meeting) and on 30
th

 September,2021 disclosures related to Resolution Plan, 

Fund Raising and related Resolutions  taken up at the said AGM were mentioned in outcome of the meeting along 

with e-voting results received from Scrutiniser. 
 

 

Except the RP implementation and related sanctions and progress of the compliance with CP’s no new events, 

information etc that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the Company (which include all unpublished 

price sensitive information etc), have taken place after the above referred disclosures which warrant 

dissemination under the said Regulation. We shall continuously endeavor to keep all investors fully informed 

whenever any material development(s) take place in the RP implementation. 
 

We hope this replies to queries raised by your letter referred above. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

For Jain Irrigation Systems Ltd 

 
     A.V.Ghodgaonkar 

  Company Secretary 
Regd Off. : Jain Plastic Park, N.H.No.6, Bambhori, Jalgaon – 425001. 

Tel. 0257-2258011/22 :  Fax : 0257-2258111/22 
E-mail : jisl@jains.com; Visit us at :www.jains.com 

CIN  : L29120MH1986PLC042028 


